eERNON C. DAVID, M. D.
59 EAST MADISON STREET
SUITE 181 4

CHICAGO

June
30th
1941

Dear Fred:

This 1s a tardy note of
congraulation on your election as
President of the American Medical
Association, I am sure the medical
profession is delighted at your
election and I hope you are, Don't
talk yourself into going to too
many meetings,

Cordially yours,

PR

Dr. Ired W, Rankin
Lexington
Kentucky



